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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

SAINT VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES WELCOMES INDONESIAN DELEGATION 

SAINT VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES, December 10, 2024  — The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, 

Foreign Trade, and Consumer Affairs was pleased to host a courtesy call with an Indonesian 

delegation led by Mr. Andre Omer Siregar, accompanied by Mrs. Alifya Tyasa and Mrs. Puji 

Sulastri, during their official visit to Saint Vincent and the Grenadines, on December 9th 2024.  

The courtesy call, held at the Ministry, provided an excellent opportunity to explore avenues for 

bilateral and multilateral cooperation between Saint Vincent and the Grenadines and the 

Republic of Indonesia. Discussions were centered on critical areas such as agriculture, education, 

people-to-people exchanges, sustainable development, tourism, and trade relations, reflecting 

both nations' commitment to fostering mutual growth and development.  

The officials from the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Foreign Trade, and Consumer affairs included: 

 1. Mrs. Okolo Patrick, Director of Trade,  
2. Dr. Tamira Browne, Acting Director of Foreign Policy and Research,  
3. Mrs. Nakeisha Morris, Trade Officer,  
4. Mr. Emil Dougan; Acting Senior Foreign Service Officer, and  
5. Ms. Zamora Cottle; Desk Officer for the Asia and Oceania Region.  

Mr. Andre Omer Siregar expressed Indonesia's eagerness to deepen diplomatic ties with Saint 

Vincent and the Grenadines, emphasising the shared vision for sustainable growth and global 

cooperation.  

The courtesy call marks a significant step in the ongoing dialogue between Saint Vincent and the 

Grenadines and Indonesia. Both parties agreed to continue exploring joint initiatives that would 
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benefit the citizens of their respective nations, paving the way for a closer and more productive 

relationship.  

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Foreign Trade, and Consumer Affairs extends its gratitude to the 

Indonesian delegation for their visit and looks forward to realising the opportunities discussed 

during continual bilateral engagement. 

-End- 

 


